
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 3rd March 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are aware the Voyager performance is vast approaching (March 30th) and Year 5 have been 

working hard to create a dance to share.  All pupils will be playing the role of different animals 

within The Lion King and therefore will require an outfit to suit.  Please look at the list below and 

ensure that your child has the required outfit for the performance.  All outfits need to be in school 

by Monday 27th March at the latest.  Please do not spend a lot of money on these outfits; normal 

home clothes that fit the description will be fine. 

Birds- A bright and colourful top with colourful trousers, leggings or shorts. 

Elephants- A grey top with grey trousers, shorts or leggings. 

Giraffe- An orange/yellow top with orange/yellow or brown trousers, leggings or shorts. 

Zebra- A white and black top and either white or black trousers, leggings or shorts. 

Simba- A dark brown top with brown trousers, leggings or shorts. 

Nala- A light brown/cream top with light brown trousers, shorts or leggings. 

Pumba- A dark brown top and dark brown trousers, shorts or leggings. 

Simone- A cream and brown top and cream trousers, shorts of leggings. 

Please ensure that all pupils have trainers or plimsolls to wear for the show.  Please note if your 

child is wearing trousers for the show please ensure that bottoms are not flared for health and 

safety reasons.  If pupils have other suitable clothing that can be worn such as tails and ears please 

discuss with the class teacher. 

If you have any questions regarding the outfit for your child or any help sourcing a costume please 

speak to a member of the Year 5 team. 

 

 

Miss Hodgkins      Mrs Reynolds  

Class Teacher      Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 
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